
                                               

  

  
 

  

  

 
Partner search: A secondary school from Poznan (Poland) is 
looking to join a consortium in the framework of Erasmus+ 
programme 

 

The Karol Marcinkowski 
Secondary School in Poznan 
(PL) is looking for possibilities 
to join an international 
cooperation and exchange 
project for students in the 
framework of ERASMUS+ 
programme.  

For many years our school has 
been one of the best schools in 
Poznan and Wielkopolska 
Region. Our students achieve 

spectacular results in school-leaving examinations which enable them to continue
their education at the most desirable fields of study such as medicine, psychology 
and law. 

Scientific successes of our students are accompanied by artistic and sports
achievements. Our school choir ‘Canticum Novum’ and the theatre group ‘Teatr
BEZ Pretekstu’ have achieved enormous successes in different types of festivals 
and reviews. What is more, for 15 years we have been organizing a Theater
Festival for young artists from all over Poland. 

The following foreign languages are taught in our school: English, French, German,
Spanish, Japanese and Latin. It is worth mentioning that since 1991 our school has 
been conducting Polish – French bilingual section which means that French is
taught intensively. 

In recent years our school has offered the following profiles: mathematics and
physics, biology and chemistry, law and French – Polish bilingual classes. 

Conducting law-oriented classes, we are looking for partners who would like to
cooperate with our students and deal with issues concerning law in their broadest
sense. 

  



The international contacts of our school are closely connected with French-Polish 
bilingual section and comprise the schools which are our exchange partners.
These are schools in Rennes (France), the language school in Rochefort
(Belgium). Equally important is the fact that for many years we have been
cooperating with German schools in Frankfurt (on the Oder River) and Hanover.  

Our school participates in a wide range of charity actions, which are aimed at other
teenagers, the disabled or people in need. We organize concerts as fund-raising 
actions.  

In order to meet our students’ expectations we established close cooperation with
so-called ‘Blue school’ and the ship-owner of ‘Fryderyk Chopin’. As a result, our 
students have an opportunity to participate in an ocean voyage to Carribean. 

We are ready to cooperate and be a reliable and responsible partner for any school
in Europe. Do not hesitate to contact us if you are interested in cooperation with
our school. 

Contact: 

Alina Chojnacka, School Director  

Email: dyrektor@marcinek.home.pl  

Tel: +48 61 8480 671 

Mobile: +48 601 702 997 

Website: www.marcinek.poznan.pl
  

  
  

Otrzymałeś ten biuletyn, ponieważ zgłoszona została jego prenumerata w serwisie http://www.wielkopolska.eu. 
Aby anulować jego otrzymywanie, prosimy kliknąć tu.  

 


